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I want to start with that our air travel was 
successful, and in the Humboldt-Institute 

we were very welcomed! 
 

We want to say thank 
you because everything 
was very organized. We 
had a program of 
seminar, a list of lectures 
and we easily found the 
information on your site 



We were enchanted by Konstanz 
University! Clemens Hofmann 
spent a very entertaining tour 
for us. It was unusual to see so 
many stairs, but the tour was 
very fun and informative! Thank 
you for the good mood! After 
such an excursion, we 
confidently walked around the 
university and knew how and 
where to get. 



We did not cease 
to marvel at the 
design decisions! 



First we were confused with 
the schedule, but then 
everything fell into place! I 
was at such lectures as 
Economics of Imperfect 
Labor Markets; International 
Finance; International 
Relations and European 
Integration; Introduction 
Survey Methology; 
Introduction to Vocational 
Education and Training; 
Portfolio Managemeng. 



Most of all I liked lectures 
of Introduction to 
Personnel Management 
and International Finance 
because of useful 
information, relaxed 
atmosphere and 
interesting life stories.  

Special thanks to Nick 
Zubanov and Marcel 
Fischer!  



Also we visited an 
International Office, 
knew and read a lot of 
information about 
different opportunities 
for international 
students. Such dose of 
motivation   



In our university we want to introduce such fairs and 
presentations because we have seen how the 
students are interested in and how useful it is. In this 
way we have known about different organization and 
opportunities.  



We understood what kind of 
atmosphere should be in the 

library. It was not easy to find a 
free table and it’s great! 



We liked just to 
walking through 
library and taking 
different books. 
You can find 
whatever you 
want. This book 
world struck us   



Also, I was pleasantly surprised 
at how much time is spent in 
your university for practical 
study. This is very lacking in 
Ukrainian education. 



I understood the sense of the phrase 
“Study between Lake and Alps” when we 
have been to Mainau <3 



After the University we were always walking around 
the city and founding new places. But sometimes we 
were not exactly where we wanted to go. Very funny 
experience  



We presented information 
about the program for 
different groups of 
students. They really liked 
our stories and the 
students asked a lot of 
questions 



Thank you for great 
experience!  
Now my great desire is 
to return to Konstanz 
and to the university.  
See you soon! 


